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September 12, 2008 
 
 
Tyhee NWT Corp – Yellowknife Gold Project Distribution List 
 
 
RE: Notice of Scheduling for Environmental Assessment Scoping Sessions concerning 
Tyhee NWT Corp.’s Yellowknife Gold Project  
 
To assist the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (the “Review Board”) in the 
preparation of its Terms of Reference for the Yellowknife Gold Project environmental assessment, the 
Review Board has tentatively scheduled Scoping Sessions for October in Yellowknife.   
 
The sessions would be divided into two parts: an October 16th evening session will give an opportunity 
for communities affected by the Yellowknife Gold Project to voice concerns about the development, and 
technical sessions would take place during the day on October 17th.   
 
Once a date is confirmed, the Review Board will release an agenda and further information for parties to 
use while presenting issues.  In the event that there are significant constraints to parties being able to 
participate at this time, then the Review Board may consider rescheduling.  Interested parties are asked 
to contact Paul Mercredi by September 25th should scheduling conflicts occur.   
 
 
Correspondence related to this environmental assessment should be directed to: 
 
Paul Mercredi, Environmental Assessment Assistant 
Phone: (867) 766-7063 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: pmercredi@mveirb.nt.ca
 
The MVEIRB office can also provide electronic copies of the Project Description Report on request. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paul Mercredi 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
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